
 

 

 

 

 

The 2017 school year has commenced and we already are heading towards 
the end of Term 1!  Leading up to Week Six, students have been 
demonstrating exceptionally hard working ethics in different areas of learning 
such as creative narrative writing, mathematics and in home economics using 
the schoolôs fantastic kitchen and garden facilities. Here are some wonderful 
examples of studentôs work that have been awarded for their level of 
excellence. Well done!!!  J  
 

March 2017 

 

Monday, March 20 th  -  Harmony Day  
Wednesday, March 22 nd  ï Easter Hat Parade  

 

 



 

From the Principal: 
 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back to a new school year! The term is racing by very quickly. I am  
finding it hard to believe it is week 6 already!  
The year has commenced smoothly and I am pleased with the way students 
have settled in to their new classes.  This is partly due to the fact that we have 
been able to retain most of our teachers who were wi th us last year. This year 
we welcome two new teachers: Ms Suzie Fowler (Form A) and Mr Jordan Doyle 
(High School Science and Health and Physical Education). I would also like to 
welcome Luke Maxfield and Crystal Greasley who have been helping out as 
Education Assistants.  
 
This year the Staff and I have been working on developing Leonora DHS Core 
Values. You will hear a lot more about these over the next few months.  
We held our AGM for the P&C last week. I would like to acknowledge the 
outgoing executive team: Maurveen Muir, Jemima Tomlinson, Isaac Rinaudo 
and Cally Meynell. Thank you for your commitment to the P&C throughout 
2016.  I would like to thank the following for taking up executive positions for  
2017: Gavin Taylor, President, Cherie Zagorianos, Treasurer and Talitha 
Sprigg, secretary. The P&C is a great way for you to get involved and help 
make our school the best it can be, so please come along and join us for the 
next meeting. 
 
This week we held our Faction Swimming Carnival. I would like to thank Bega 
for supporting us by provid ing a sausage sizzle. They also had displays 
available so please come and have a look. I would also like to thank the Shire 
who had given free admission to our spectators. It was fantastic to see so 
many community members come over to support our students. Thank you to 
Fiona Gahan who also donated 2 rashies to give to students.  
 
At Leonora District High School, students come first. If you have any concerns, 
or would like to discuss your childôs progress please contact your childôs 
teacher. Good communication is important so please contact me should you 
wish to clarify or discuss anything. 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Jennette Maxfield  
Principal  
 

 



 

KindiLink Opening Hours  
 
 

9:30am-11:30am Tuesday 
 

9:30am-11:30am Wednesday 
 

9:30am-11:30am Thursday 

   

We Care We Succeed  

  

 

 

 

 
Welcome all new students and parents to 
KindiLink 2017! We are excited to take on board 
all children 3 years of age along with their 
parents to focus on their social, emotional, 
language and cognitive capabilities. KindiLink 
provides six hours a week of quality play-and-
learn sessions to help them gain a sense of 
belonging prior to starting  at school. 
We are very lucky to have Rosemary Reddingius 
and Felicity Harris as our qualified teacher and 
AIEO (Aboriginal Islander Education Officer) 
running KindiLink to support children and their 
parents through the different  stages of their 
childôs development each step of the way. 

 

 

Enrolling your child  
 
To enrol your child please visit our 
Administration Office for an enrolment form 
and any other information that may be required 
prior to your childôs commencement.  
We look forward to seeing and working with all 
parents and their 3 year olds joining up with 

KindiLink this year.  




